
 

TENDER HEART HIGH SCHOOL, SECTOR 33-B, CHD.. 

Notice - eRaksha Competition 2023 

          15/05/2023 

Dear Student/s 

As per email received from CIET-NCERT, New Delhi - National Education 

Policy (NEP) - 2020 emphasizes on safety and rights of  Children and 

adolescents enrolled in schools (Para 8.11). CIET-NCERT in collaboration with 

Cyber Peace Foundation has launched the 5th edition of eRaksha Competition 

2023 on 3 May 2023 (Wednesday) to ensure Cyber Safety for the students as 

well as teachers. The Competition provides opportunity for hands-on and 

immersive experience of cyber security concepts to the young learners, 

educators, school authorities and parents, to understand and imbibe cyber 

security terminologies, threats, challenges, and safety techniques while 

designing their own submissions. 

 

The information regarding the competition can be obtained by clicking on the 

link / Scanning the QR Code mentioned in the attached letter. You are therefore 

requested to go through the same for participating in various activities organised 

under eRaksha Competition 2023. 

 

This is for your information and further necessary action please. 

 

Principal 

 


